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         April 2013 

 

“See, I am sending an angel before you to protect you on your journey                                                               

and lead you safely to the place I have prepared for you.” –Exodus 23:20 

 

Dear Friends: 

My past month has been full of transition and change, but God is faithful.  Just 

as God kept his promise to bring the Israelites safely to the Promised Land, God has 

protected, provided, and even prepared a place for me.       

On March 1, with a U-Haul in tow and my mom alongside me, I began my 

journey from Oregon to California.  The three-day trip went smoothly without any 

problems.  I was thankful for a safe trip, but especially grateful for God’s provision.  

Before I left Oregon, many people in my church and community gave me money for 

moving expenses.  All of our gas and most of our meals were covered by these funds.  

What an unexpected blessing! I am still so thankful.   

Since arriving in San Diego, I’ve 

been amazed at the way God has 

prepared a place for me.  My first 

weekend here I participated in Mexican 

Medical’s March Brigada, a large medical 

and evangelistic fair in Tijuana, Mexico.  

I helped in the children’s area and was 

given an incredible opportunity.  A 

woman from a church in Tijuana and I 

got to share about God’s love and 

salvation with nearly 220 children!  

Teaching children about God’s love is 

one of my favorite things to do, so I was very pleased to have that opportunity.   

I am grateful for how God has prepared a place for me in the Mexican Medical 

office as well.  Over the past year, the office has been short-staffed.  I’ve been able to 

serve in numerous areas, including: preparing valuable files for the annual audit, 

handling incoming money, and helping update Mexican Medical’s list of partners. I 

have felt most useful doing organization and detail-oriented tasks to help the office 

run more smoothly.  I am glad to be able to fill a much-needed role as I serve here.  



Praises & Prayer:  

As you can see from this update, God has protected, prepared, and provided 

for me in numerous ways.  I am also very thankful to have adjusted much more 

easily than I expected!  My roommates and co-workers have been so welcoming and 

have included me in many of their activities.  I have not felt very lonely, which 

means a lot living in a new place.  Please join me in praising God for these many 

blessings! 

    Here are some ways you can be praying:  

• Guidance (for my boss and me) as my position 

and roles here at the office continue to grow 

and develop.   

•   Direction as I seek new financial partners, 

that I would know how to connect with them, 

and that they would have willing, generous 

hearts.  

• Effectiveness in ministry whether it be 

faithfulness in office responsibilities, showing 

God’s love to the people who come to our office, 

or serving in other ways.  

Looking ahead… May 21: I will participate in a one-day dental team trip to the 

Gabriel House – a home for children with disabilities or immune diseases near 

Ensenada, Mexico. I am excited to be a part of this team, as I have never visited this 

Mexican Medical site.  I would appreciate prayers for safe travel on that day, too! 

 Thank you for your encouragement, prayers, and support! 

 Sincerely, 

Megan Stone 

 
Contact Me! 

     Megan Stone                                     
c/o Mexican Medical Ministries        

7850 Lester Ave.                                  
Lemon Grove, CA  91945 

mstone@mexicanmedical.com 

(971) 338-8249 - Cell phone 

www.mexicanmedical.com 

 

If you would like to give: 

Please send a check payable to 

Mexican Medical Ministries 

to the address at left with a note 

indicating that it is for                      

“Megan Stone support." 

Thank you! 

mailto:mstone@mexicanmedical.com

